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The Board of Management met for their 5th meeting of the school year on May 6thst  2020. 

The online delivery of scheduled classes continues apace. The BOM commended the teachers, 
students and parents for their commitment and support of this work.  The online classes have a 
student enrolment of over 80% and it’s hope that this very commendable student/parent response 
will continue 

The budget forecast to the end of the year was presented. The school is working to manage in these 
financially challenging times and is hopeful of a favourable outcome for the current year. 

The Strategic Plan for the school is being developed and is due to be considered at a forthcoming 
Board meeting, prior to being sent to the Trustees for consideration. 

Admission to First Year for September ’20 is now closed and a waiting list is in place. Consideration 
of the number of students to be admitted to First Year in subsequent years will form part of the 
school Strategic Plan. 

An ICT Government grant of £3,500 has been received by the school, which will be used to enhance 
IT facilities in the school. 

 

 


